
George Gemma

From: Tebb Peter

Sent: 02 November 2011 11:37

To: Morton-Rowell Jodie

Subject: RE: New Street Trading Consultation- Unipart, Padholme Road East
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Hi Jodie,

I object to this on the grounds of road safety.

Vehicles are parking both sides of the road restricting its width for traffic,
There are a number of entrances to units which are affected by the parking between then in terms of visibility 
for emerging vehicles and difficulty for large vehicles making deliveries to the adjoining units
It is too close to the roundabout and thus parked vehicles affect the safe passage of traffic entering and 
exiting the roundabout

Peter Tebb
Network Manager 
Stuart House  
Tel 01733 453519

From: Morton-Rowell Jodie  

Sent: 24 October 2011 14:43 

To: Tebb Peter 

Subject: New Street Trading Consultation- Unipart, Padholme Road East

Hi Peter,

We have a new Street Trading Consultation for the Unipart site at Padholme Road.  The applicant has 
permission from the manager of Unipart to trade from the site.  Please find attached the Letter and photos of 
the area.  

Please can I have your comments and observations by Tuesday 3rd November 2011?

Regards

Jodie

Jodie Morton-Rowell
Licensing Officer
  Peterborough City Council
     Operation Directorate

     4th Floor
     Bayard Place
     PE1 1HZ
  (01733) 453429
! jodie.morton-rowell@peterborough.gov.uk

To find out more about Peterborough City Council please go to:
" www.peterborough.gov.uk

! Please consider the environment before printing this email
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